
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 1, 2021 

 

As the COVID-19 virus continues and local governments 

extend their recommendations or mandates on 

restrictions for person-to-person interactions, our Sales 

Offices will be open by appointment only. Face masks are 

required for entry. 

 

Please contact our Office via phone and/or email so that 

we may assist you with your housing needs in the future, 

or if you have any questions. 

 

 

 


